
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 02.02.2024 

2024 - 2025 Holiday Dates 

Autumn Term: 

Monday 2nd September - INSET Day 

Children Return - Tuesday 3rd September 

Children Break up - Friday 25th October 

WB 28th October - HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November - INSET Day 

Children Return - Tuesday 5th November 

Children Break up - Friday 20th December 

 

Spring Term: 

Monday 6th January - INSET Day 

Children Return - Tuesday 7th January 

Children Break up - Friday 14th February 

WB 17th February - HALF TERM 

Children Return - Monday 24th February 

Children Break up - Friday 11th April 

 

Summer Term: 

Children Return - Monday 28th April 

Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY 

Children Break up - Friday 23rd May 

WB 26th May - HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd June - INSET Day 

Children Return - Tuesday 3rd June 

Children Break up - Friday 18th July 

Monday 21st July - INSET Day 

PTA Dates and Events 

Our PTS would like to communicate the following 
dates to you: 

Friday 1st March - Own clothes day in exchange for 
a Mother’s Day Stall gift 

Friday 8th March - Mother’s Day Stall (children may 
purchase a gift costing £1-£5) 

Tuesday 19th March - Easter Disco 

Friday 7th June - Own clothes day in exchange for a 
Father’s Day Stall gift 

Friday 14th June - Father’s Day Stall (children may 
purchase a gift costing £1-£5) 

Saturday 29th June - Summer Fair 

Thursday 18th July - Beach Day in school time 

If you think that you would be able to help out at any 
of these events, please contact school. Our PTA 
would definitely appreciate the support. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week is Children’s Mental Health week, and the theme is ‘My Voice   Matters’. My Voice Matters is about 
empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools they need to express themselves. 

When we feel empowered, there’s a positive impact on our wellbeing. Children who feel that their voices are 
heard and can make a difference have a greater sense of community and self-esteem.  

During Children’s Mental Health Week, we want all children and young people to be able to say – and believe - 
“My Voice Matters.” 

On Friday 9th February, to end the week, we are going to be celebrating what makes us 
all individual and unique. We are inviting the children to come into school in clothes that 
enable them to ‘express themselves’.  

In this week’s bulletin, you will see parent information from the Place2be website. If you 
think your child needs any support with their mental health, or you would like to discuss 
with us how you may be able to help them, please get in contact with us.  

Pupil Premium Holiday Vouchers 

Holiday vouchers for pupils who are in receipt of free 
school meals will be issued by Staffordshire County 
Council Family Hub next week.  

Dogs on School Grounds 

Please can we remind parents that dogs are not al-
lowed on the school premises unless they are assis-
tance dogs. This is for a number of reasons including 
children being frightened of them and the potential 
mess that they may leave behind. I would like to 
thank you in advance for your cooperation in this 
matter.  






